
ST MARGARET’S CHURCH 

 
To know and share God’s transforming love with one another, 

our local community and the wider world 
 
 

Minutes of the Vestry Meeting 

held in Church.   

on Sunday 23rd April 2023 

 
 
 
 

1. Churchwarden Sally Bowes informed the congregation that Chris Taylor (PCC Chair) was 
unable to attend. Eamonn Davern (PCC Secretary) had offered to chair the meeting, Sally 
explained that this had to be put to a vote. The change of Chair was unanimously agreed, 
and he formally opened the meeting at 10.10 am, and welcomed all those attending. 

 
      2    Apologies had been received from Chris Taylor, Andrew Britton, and Revd John Wates 
 

3 The 2022 minutes were read out, approved, and signed by the Chair. 
 

4 The Chair explained the function of the Vestry Meeting and thanked the Churchwardens 
Sally Bowes and Jenny Smith for all of their hard work during the year. He noted the 
additional responsibilities and workload for both during the interregnum.   

 
There were two nominations for the two Churchwarden places:   
Sally Bowes, nominated by Madeleine MacCallum and seconded by Sally Foxen. 
Jenny Smith, nominated by Madeleine MacCallum and seconded by Libby Egwuba 
 
The Chair announced that Sally Bowes and Jenny Smith were duly elected . 
 

5 The meeting closed at 10.20 am. 


